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From: Jeffrey Mott 
Sent: Sunday, 17 May 2015 5:05 PM
To: Finance and Administration Committee
Subject: My submission on the Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other Legislation 

Amendment Bill 2015

To: Members of the Finance and Administration Committee 

I write to make a submission on the Industrial Relations (Restoring Fairness) and Other Legislation 
Amendment Bill 2015. 

As a my focus and goals revolve around patient care. 
Individual contracts have been a great distraction for both myself and my coworkers and I strongly urge the 
committee to return us to the collective agreement system (MOCA). This instrument, for its many challenges 
and disagreements, allowed allowed medical officers to put all their energy into the things we are good at - 
improving the outcomes of our patients and maintaining a world class health service. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Jeffrey Mott 

 
Jeffrey Mott 

 
  

776




